
 
 
 

Sisters and Brothers, 

Over the course of the Pay Equity meetings, a number of issues have arisen. 

 To discuss these issues, a meeting was held on June 6th. 

Attending the meeting were: Dave Coles, President CEP; Barb Dolan, Administrative 
Vice President;  Wendy Sol, Administrative Vice President;  Laura Davis, National 
Director;  Line Brisson, National Director and Gisèle  Pageau, Director of Human Rights 
and Education. 

The objective of the meeting was to discuss these issues and the commitment of the 
2009 collective agreement to ensure that Pay Equity has been maintained.  Sister 
Pageau, who has experience with pay equity, has joined the committee in order to help 
and give additional support . 

President Coles and Administrative Vice President Barb Dolan met with the Bell Clerical 
Local leadership to discuss this. 

As further meetings of the Pay Equity committee are held, we will keep you up to date 
on the progress.    

 

In solidarity, 

John O’Dell 
National Representative-Ontario 
 
Myriam Germain 
National Representative-Quebec 
 
Joy Warnock 
National Representative-West 
 
June 12, 2012 
 
 
lmc/cope-343 

Pay Equity Committee  

Bell Canada - Clerical and Associated 


	John O’Dell

